October 12, 2010

The regular monthly meeting of the Richfield Township Zoning Commission was called to order at 7:35 by Chairman Morrin. Those in attendance were Myra Condon, Mike Morrin, Don Reideler and Cliff Williams and Zoning Inspector, Ron Smith. Mr. Ronau was unable to attend. The minutes of the September meeting were read and approved to be filed. Roll Call: Mrs. Condon, yes; Mr. Morrin, yes; Mr. Reideler, yes; Mr. Williams, yes.

Old Business: Mr. Morrin and Ron Smith attended a meeting offered by the OTA on Friday, October 8. Mr. Morrin spoke briefly about the meeting and said that one of the spokesmen would be available to speak to our Commission if we chose to do so. Mr. Morrin said the content of the meeting would be beneficial to all Zoning Members.

There was no further business and at 7:45 Mr. Reideler moved to adjourn the meeting. His motion was seconded by Mr. Williams.

Respectfully submitted,

Myra A. Condon, Secretary